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Bourns® Switch Power™ Product Line
Discontinues Several DC/DC Converters

In an effort to focus attention on core competencies, Bourns recently made a strategic decision to cease
marketing DC/DC Converters and to discontinue a large portion of its DC/DC Converter products.
The discontinued models are listed below:

Affected Device List

M10A Series MXT Series SL6A Series
M15A Series SC10A-3SDAC SLN10A Series
MD5A Series SC5A Series ST10A Series
MS5A Series SD10A Series SX Series
MX Series  SL10A Series SXT Series

Customers must notify Bourns in writing within 30 days of receipt of this notification if they consider
the discontinued product to be “sole source”. Bourns and the customer may negotiate an appropriate
End-of-Life purchase.

Please be assured that Bourns will continue to support DC/DC Converter part numbers not listed
above.

LAST BUY DATE: September 14, 2007
LAST SHIP DATE: Estimated for December 14, 2007 unless otherwise mutually agreed upon in 

writing. 
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